
This is a note in favour of the Emma/Earl Street pedestrian bridge – an essential boosting of the city’s 
walk- and bikability. I cycle, walk and drive – and try to drive less. More connections in the city will 
encourage cycling and walking. It’s a natural, progressive choice.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Gareth 
 


